
UBC E association of university and college employees 

CUPE 
Regional Office 
491 I Canada Way 
Burnaby, B.C. 

Dear Friends: 

February 23, 1981 

The February 19, 1981 general membership meeting of our local passed a 
motion of support to al I CUPE locals currently involved in a strike with the GVRD. 
We wish you good luck in your struggle to obtain a collective agreement that is 
satisfactory to you. 

We further applaud your fight to obtain equal pay for work of equal value 
for your members. This is a battle that our own union has been fighting for since 
1973. If you are able to make the breakthrough in your present negotiations it 
wil I go a long way to helping other unions make this gain too . 

In So I i da r i ty, 

Caro I e Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Loca I I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


